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The US FDA and industry stakeholders are set to meet online in February to 
start monthly negotiations for the next user-fee agreement. See what FDA 
spokeswoman Lauren-Jei McCarthy said about it here.

“Given the intervening holidays we have not yet begun MDUFA negotiations, but plan to 
commence both negotiations with industry and stakeholder meetings by February.” – Lauren-Jei 
McCarthy, spokeswoman, FDA

Find out more: Virtual FDA-Industry MDUFA Negotiations To Kick Off After Months Of Delay
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